St.Mary

F PROVIDE!

Welcome Back!

Happy 2025 to all of the family and friends of St. Mary’s! We
hope that everyone had a joyful, healthy, and safe holiday
season.

We are so thrilled to begin a new year that will bring fun-filled
events and memories that will only bring us closer together.

The staff would like to extend a thank you to all of the families
for their thoughtful gifts and words that were received. We
are all beyond grateful to be a part of this wonderful
community!

January and February Birthdays!

Join us in celebrating the birthdays of these
months!

Kimberly - January 12th
Noreen - January 17th
Hester - January 19th
Shirley - January 28th
Katy - January 28th

Carolyn - February 2nd
Carla - February 4th

Ruthie - February 8th
Emmy - February 8th
Michelle B. - February 13th
Pam - February 14th

Lydia - February 14th
Courtney L. - February 24th
Sherine - February 25th
Kathy - February 27th

Storytime is Back!

On February 10th, we had a very special guest visit us once again --
Mr. Omar from the library!

He read us stories about the seasons, but more specifically, stories
about the cold winter we are going through.

After reading us three different stories, Mr. Omar gave us a
Valentine’s Day Craft. We colored some adorable kittens that sat in
a hot air balloon
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On January 29th, we were joined for a fun filled
morning with a group of juniors from Mount Carmel
High School.

We started off the morning with creating some
Valentine’s Day Crafts and filling out some Valentine’s
Cards for our loved ones! After that, everyone danced
to some music and played a game of “Musical
Hearts.” Then, we split up into two groups -- playing
Bingo and also some rounds of bowling!

To end our morning together, Josephine played the
piano for all of us to enjoy.

QUESTION OF THE MONTH

WHAT IS ONE NEW THING THAT YOU

WANT TO DO OR LEARN THIS YEAR?

o “Researching the States!” - Charlotte

o “Arithmetic math!” - Michelle B.

o “How to Read!” - Noreen

o “How to do Qil Paintings!” - Josephine

o “Write an article!” - Colleen

o “Math!” - Ruthie

o “Write a longer Newsletter!” - Lydia

o “Watch more movies!” - Mary Ann

e “The weather to become a meteorologist!”

- Gabriella



Solve Our Word Search!

WORD BANK:

Valentine
Candy
February
January
Love
NewYears
Groundhog
PresidentsDay
Chocolate
Cupid
Winter
Resolutions

Pickleball Thursdays!
Every Thursday after lunch, a group of
the residents, along with some of our
staff, practice Pickleball together!

Not only do the ladies enjoy a game with
rallies over a net, but they also bounce
the balls off the walls to play against
each other!
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Contributors
The St. Mary’s Newsletter Team

Michelle B., Noreen B., Gabriella C., Josephine D., Colleen
G., Ruthie K., Lydia L., Charlotte M., Mary Ann
Newsletter Instructor: Morgan S.




